
  
Letters to the Editor: 
Spiking a Statement 

Dear Editor, P/-/ Y/ Ue : Your issue of Apr. 1 coni a letier over the signature of Helen McNary which included the following excerpt; “Did you know that the American Jewish Committee and the- Anti-Defa- 
the Saturday Evening Post before it ‘dared’ print “it?” 
This statement is not true, and I desire to deny it emphatically on ‘behalf of the Anti-Defamation League of B'nai Brith, New York Louis A. Novixs, 

Anti-Defamation League, ° 
a 8 

In your Wednesday issue, there appears 8 letter over the signature of Helen McNary containing the fol lowing [the same para- graph—Ed] 
In behalf of the American Jewish Com- mitteo, I wish to stato that thid is not true. New York Swney Watiacn, 

ate Secretary, American Jewish Committce,


